
 

Starting the month off with a bang, TEGSA hosted another members-only bowling 

event on Sunday October 1st, 2017 at the Markham Bowling Centre. This was the 

third bowling event for this year and members waited in anticipation for 

registration, thus filling up spots almost immediately. Starting at 2:30 pm, the 72 

players split into teams of 6, covering 12 lanes, eager for the games to begin. The 

event welcomes both novice and experienced bowlers, allowing everyone to enjoy 

an exciting time of friendly competition, snacks, a cash bar, as well as a delicious 

chicken shawarma meal with a ladoo as dessert. With constant shouts of 

encouragement and cheers, everyone was clearly having an exciting time. Of 

course, even with all the fun, people kept a constant eye on the scoreboard, curious 

to see who would be victorious by the end of the evening. By the end of it all, 10 

teams were triumphant and trophies were awarded to the highest male and female 

scorer. Thank you to Colin and Joan Fonseca for their generous donation of the 

trophies. As well, a big thank-you goes out to the committee members for 

organizing such a wonderful event, along with the assistance of the Markham 

Bowling Centre. Congratulations to all the winners and to everyone participating in 

yet another successful bowling evening! We can’t wait until the next one rolls 

around! 


